
From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh
Sent: 12/13/2012 2:38:07 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Eliminate Overly Restrictive Background Check Policy Proposed by PG&E

fyi

Sepideh Khosrowjah

Commissioner Florio’s Chief of Staff

Sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov

505 Van Ness Ave., Room 5201, San Francisco, Ca 94102

(o) 415-703-1190

(c) 415-271-2760

From: Michelle Rodriguez [mailto:mrodriguez@nelp.org]
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 2:14 PM
To: Brown, Carol A.; TerKeurst, Charlotte; Khosrowjah, Sepideh; White, Phyllis R.; Katague, Ditas 
Subject: Eliminate Overly Restrictive Background Check Policy Proposed by PG&E

Please see the attached letter.

Michelle Natividad Rodriguez 
Staff Attorney
National Employment Law Project
405 14th Street, Suite 1400
Oakland, CA 94612
(510) 663-5705 tel
(510) 663-2028 fax
mrodriauez@nelp.org
www.nelp.org
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by returning it to the sender and delete this copy from your system. Thank you for 
your cooperation.
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